
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 
CHATTANOOGA. T9NNfES%9 37401 

400 Chestnut Street Tower II 

April 30, 1984 
WB10-50-390/84-15 
BfRD-50-391/84-15 

U.S. Nualear Regulatory Comission 
Region II 
Atta: Mr. James P. O'killy, Regional Administrator 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

VATTS BA0 NUCLEAR PLANTS UNITS 1 AND 2 - AIR CLEANUP UNITS POR CONTROL BOILDU0G 
NOT ANCHORED FOR SBISMIC - BITRD-50-390/84-15, WBID-50-391/84-15 - ?IRST INTRIN 
MPORT 

The subject defioiencoy ws initially reparted to NIC-OIB Inspecto 
P. 1. Fredrickson on March 30, 1984 in acoordanoe with 10 C"R 50.55(s) as NCR 

M11 NIB 8407. Enolosed is our first Interim report. We expect to submit our 
next report on or about May 17, 1984.  

If you have any questions, please gt in touch with R. H. Shall at 
PrT 858-2688.  

Very truly yours, 

TENESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

.. M. M1illmanager 
Nuclear Lioensing 

Enalosure 
oo: ,r. Richard C. Deloung, Director (Eoclosure) 

Offioe of Iaspection and Rnforceent 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comlaston 
Waahington, D.C. 20555 

Records Center (lonloaure) 
Institute of Nuolear Power Operatians 
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1SO0 
Atlanta, Georgia 30339 
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ENCLOSURE

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANTS UNITS 1 AND 2 
AIR CLEANUP UNITS FOR CONTROL BUILDING NOT ANCHORED FOR SEISMIC 

NCR VBN MEB 8407 
WBRD-50-390/84-15 AND WBRD-50-391/84-15 

10 CFR 50.55(e) 
FIRST INTERIM REPORT 

Description of Deficiency 

Tre emergency air cleanup system at Watts Bar Nuclear Plant (WBN) is 
an essential safety features (BSP) system and is designed to withstand 
the safe shutdown earthquake per WBN FSAR section 9.4.1.1. It has 
been identified that the air cleanup (filter) units, located on a 
structural steel platform In the control building on el.755.0' between 
columns N, P, C2, and C3, are not anchored to their support steel.  
Neither the vendor drawings, nor the TVA structural steel drawing 
(48N1309-2) shows a method of attachment. Consequently, TVA 
Construction personnel had no instructions to anchor the air cleanup 
units to the support steel. The TVA-approved vendor's seismic 
qualification reports make no mention of anchorage requirements.  
However, the vendor's seismic qualification reports did indicate that 
a rigid attachment was assuamd.  

Interia Progress 

The TVA approved seismic reports and air cleanup unit outline drawings 
have been submitted to TVA's Civil Engineering Support Branch (CEB) 
for analysis and mounting detail. Adequate anchorage for the subject 
equipment will be provided based on this analysis. All work for this 
item is being done under engineering change notice (ECN) 4763.


